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‘World Anti Suicide Day' was organized in Madanapalle Institute of Technology & Science on 10-09-
2015.  The program was organized by National Service Scheme wing.  Mr. B. Subba Reddy, Executive 
Engineer, Panchayat Raj, Madanapalle was the Chief Guest. He delivered a speech on the importance of 
being alive and how to overcome the idea of committing suicide. Principal - Dr. C. Yuvaraj, NSS Program 
Officer - K. V. V. Raaju and Resident Doctor - Dr. Chennaiah, were present. 
 
1.   The Chief Guest Mr. B. Subba Reddy in his speech expressed the value of life.  And the main reason 
for suicides is “NOT SHARING”.  People who met with suicides are not sharing their problems and issues 
with other people who are close.  He also expressed YOGA, MEDIDATION, SPIRITUALITY, BHAKIBAVAM 
can prevent the suicides.  The people who commit suicides are the people who don’t have goals.  
Everybody in life should take the failures as learning.  He also expressed that people should take 
problems as a challenge and face it. 
 
2.   In this program Dr. Chennaiah also spoke about the patients who are almost on death bed also 
fighting to extend their life. People should not invite death. 
 
3.   In this program Dr. C. Yuvaraj, Principal said, if a student has a problem he has to speak with the 
teachers or with his friends. He assured that the institute is there to solve their problems and advised 
them not to have any suicidal tendencies which would destroy the parents’ wishes and hopes. 
 
4.   NSS Program Officer expressed his gratitude to the Management MITS for giving the opportunity to 
conduct a wonderful program. 
 
5.   Students of I year B.Tech participated in this program with utmost discipline and enthusiasm. 
 
The Management feels that Suicide prevention is the responsibility of all people. The Management feel 
that this small act -- the decision to reach out to a neighbour, offer support to a friend, or encourage a 
veteran in need to seek help -- can make a difference. It can help energize a national conversation and a 
changing attitude across the country. As we pause to raise awareness of the importance of suicide 
prevention. As an Institution, we stand with all who struggle with mental illness, and we continue our 
work to prevent this heartbreak in our Institution. 
 



MADANAPALLE INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY & SCIENCE 
(UGC - AUTONOMOUS)  

 
Paper Clips: 

   

 
 
 
 


